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27th September 2021 

Dear Families, 
PARENTS’ EVENING 

 
Parents’ evening will be held on Tuesday 12th (3:45 – 5:30pm), Wednesday 13th (3:45 – 5:30pm) and Thursday 14th 
October (4:00 – 6:30pm).  We are looking forward to meeting you and discussing how your child has settled into their 
new year classes and their targets for the year ahead.  
 
At present we are planning to hold the evenings face to face at school with the option to have a virtual meeting if you 
would prefer this. If you would prefer a virtual meeting, please contact the school office directly.  If guidance changes, 
we will move the whole event to virtual meetings and links will be sent out via Google Meet.  
 
Please book your appointment via the booking system on the school website.  Bookings go live tomorrow at 4pm.  You 
should receive an automated invite to book your appointment.  There are enough slots for all students in all classes.  
Please do not approach teachers directly to book appointments. 
 
If you have any issues, please speak to the office. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs R Worsfold 
Headteacher 
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